
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Meeting Notice 
 
 
The White Township Board of Education will be meeting on June 23, 2025 @ 6:30 in the 
media center.  At this meeting, the Board will discuss a new contract for the Chief School 
Administrator and action may be taken. 
 
If you have questions about the June 23rd Board of Education meeting, please contact the Board 
Secretary, Lori Tirone, at tirone@whitetwpsd.org. 
 

 

White Township Consolidated School 
565 County Route 519 
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William Thompson 
Chief School Administrator 

              Lori Tirone 
Business Administrator 
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